
 

 

 
 
 
 

Media Briefing Invitation – 13th January 2010 
 
The inquest into the death of 70 year old David Gray who died following an overdose 
of Diamorphine administered by an overseas doctor during an out-of-hours visit at his 
home begins on Thursday 14th January in Wisbech, 
Cambridgeshire.  Anthony Collins Solicitors are representing the family.   
  
In view of the extensive media interest in this story, we are holding a press briefing at 
our offices at 134 Edmund Street, Birmingham, B3 2ES on Wednesday 13th 
January at 8am to which you are invited.   
 
At this stage, we are only inviting a small select group of key media who are likely to 
be interested in this story and the wider implications for patient safety.   
  
The briefing will be attended by the two solicitors, Inez Brown and Tony Hall, who are 
handling the case for the family. They will provide further information and be able to 
answer your questions. 
  
Light breakfast will be provided. 
  
In order for us to make the necessary arrangements, please could you confirm to me 
by email (simeon.ling@anthonycollins.com) whether or not you will be able to attend 
by return of email?   
 
If you require any further information at this stage, do get in touch.  In the meantime, I 
attach our press release and accompanying briefing notes. 
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